
 

 

 
29.04.22 

Foundation Newsletter:  Summer 1: April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We can hardly believe where this year has gone! It is time to start the Summer term already! Thank 
you so much for your continuing support. The children are becoming more amazing every day and 
we are excited to see their learning journey continue as they prepare for Year 1!  
 
Here are a few dates for the diary and a few reminders.  
 
Big Parties: Big Build and Big Graduation: 
We are really pleased that we have been able to return to our half termly ‘Big’ events, 
the ‘Big Board Game Party’ was fabulous! This half term, in line with our transport topic, we would like 

to invite you to the ‘Big Build’ on Wednesday 25th May at 2pm. This is a chance to 

work closely alongside your child to use recycled materials to make a junk-modelled vehicle. We 
would ask that you take the time at home to plan what you are going to build with your child and 
consider the resources you will need to bring with you (cardboard boxes, tubes, lids etc). We will 
provide a selection of paints, sticky tapes and glue. The children can come to school that day in messy 
clothes. 
 

We would also like to give you advance notice for our last ‘Big’ event, 'The Big Graduation’ 
on Wednesday 20th July at 2pm. This promises to be an exciting 

opportunity for the children to celebrate their achievements throughout the year.  
 
Foundation Stage Sports Day: 
Summer term also means its time to think about Sports Day! We would like to invite you to the 
Foundation Sports day on Friday 24th of June at 9.15am on the school field (access through the 
BITT gate). The children will just need to come to school in their PE kits, as usual on a Fit Friday. 
 
Transition Meeting: 
As we near the end of the year in Lions and Tigers and we begin to think about the transition into 
Year 1 and KS1, we would like to invite you to a meeting to explain the process on Wednesday 15th 
June at 3.30pm in the Lions & Tigers classroom. 
 
Please look out for more information in relation to all these events closer to their dates. 
 
Wow moments & Outside of school sports clubs: 
As we come to the end of this school year and think about end of year assessments, we are keen to 
capture evidence of learning across all areas of learning. We very much value observations from 
home and would encourage you to continue to upload any of your child’s ‘WOW’ moments onto 
Tapestry across all areas of learning but particularly, independent sentence writing, storytelling or 
number work. We would also love to hear about any sports clubs that your child attends and any of 
their sporting achievements. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in the use of Tapestry.  
 
As always, please feel free to talk to us about any questions or concerns on the 
door every morning or afternoon and don’t forget to look at and talk about our 
Instagram feed with your child. 
 
The Foundation Team 
 


